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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 92 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

ALFRED DOCK 100′ PASSAGEWAY 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, with immediate effect, the following restrictions 

will be in place to enable sill repairs and gate replacement work within the Alfred Dock 

100′ passageway. 

Vessel characteristics 

Vessels transiting the 100′ passageway will be limited to a maximum beam of 19 m 

and a maximum draught of 6.0 m. The acceptance of vessels without operational bow 

thrusters and with beams of 16 m to 19 m will be subject to compulsory consultation 

with a Liverpool Pilot. 

Timing of transits 

Subject to short-duration possessions that may be required to reposition equipment, 

transits of the 100′ passageway should be possible daily from 20.15 until 06.45 the 

following day. Outside these times, the passageway will be closed to vessel 

movements, unless related to the passageway works. 

Depending on the length of the possession, details of short-duration possessions 

that may be required to reposition equipment will be coordinated by the Alfred 

Dockmaster or covered by further Notices. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will remain in force until 23.59 on  

5 October 2025. 

Notice to Mariners № 75/2025 has been withdrawn. 
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